
 

 

Royal Commission Update 

July 2019 Hearings 
 
The Royal Commission has announced further public hearings in Darwin 8 - 12 July 2019, and in 
Cairns 15 - 17 July 2019.  
 
At these hearings the Royal Commission will inquire into a number of different aspects of aged 
care services (both in residential settings and in the community) including access and availability, 
personal and clinical care, and quality of life for older persons receiving care. There will also be a 
focus on the aged care needs of Australian veterans and those living in regional and rural areas. 
 


